April 2007 Minutes

The club meeting was held on April 19th at the American Legion Post in North Judson. 

We had 19 Hams and 1 guest present.

Discussion on Field Day: The location will be the field just west of the South-side Fire House in Knox on Claybaugh Drive.
We will have three radios running, to include a digital station, and a GOTA station.
Tom, WA9NGO presented a video showing what the Dayton Hamvention looks like from several past years. If anyone wants a copy get a hold of him.
Tony discussed the benefits of belonging to ARES and passed out registration forms for those wanting to sign up.
John talked about the club becoming a Special Services Club with the ARRL. However, there are certain requirements to be met. One is that we need 51 percent of our membership to be ARRL members.  Right now we have 25 paid members and only 9 ARRL members. We need 13 members to be ARRL members to qualify.
(Paid members are listed on the website on the Members page)
One of the benefits of being a SSC is that when you renew or a new member joins the ARRL the club gets to keep a portion of the money.

Levi passed out information on the Navy’s emergency drill coming up in May and a list of frequencies used by the Indiana Army Mars program.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45.

